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Dear Parents 
Thank you for another fantastic year at Our Lady’s. School finishes on Tuesday 21st of  
July at 3.30pm and we return again on Wednesday 2nd September. Have a wonderful 
holiday. We wish you peace and joy and some good family time together. 
Best wishes  
Mrs Jackson  and Ms Richardson 
 

I have received and read the Our Lady’s Primary School newsletter of  17. 07. 2015 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE– your child may win a prize! 

 

Congratulations to Year 6 and Ms Blincow for 
attaining the best SAT results that Our Lady’s has 
had for 4 years! 
Reading at Our Lady’s L4+ 96% L5 44% 
National L4+ 89% L5 50% 
 
Writing at Our Lady’s  L4+ 96%  L5+ 48% L6 11% 
National L4+ 85% L5+ 33% L6 2% 
 
Maths at Our Lady’s L4+ 93% L5+ 48% L6 19% 
National L4+ 86% L5+ 41% L6 9% 
 
Well done to all of the Year 6 children, the teachers who taught them at 
Our Lady’s and their parents for the support they have given them. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Year 6 for their onward journey to Secondary 
School.  We thank them for sharing all of their talents and gifts with us over the 
years. We wish them well. 

See you at 
the BBQ 
tonight! 



Important dates for your diary… 

Tuesday 21st July at 3.30pm—Children finish 
for the summer holidays 
Wednesday 2nd September—Children return 
to school after the summer holidays 
Wednesday 9th September 3.45pm—
Secondary Transfer meeting for parents of pupils 
in Year 6 
Friday 11th September—Pupil Academic 
Review day 
Wednesday 23rd September at 2.45pm—
Lunch taster for parents 
Thursday 24th September—Non uniform day 
Thursday 24th September at 2.45pm  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents—
Supporting your child with reading and 
writing at home 
Thursday 1st October at 2.45pm—Harvest  
Assembly 
Thursday 8th October –at 2.45pm—
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents—
Supporting your child with Maths at home 
Friday 16th October, 6pm—8pm—PTFA 
Family disco 
Thursday 22nd October –Non uniform day 
Monday 26th October to 30th October—
School closed for the Half term holiday 
Monday 2nd November-Children return to 
school after the Half term holiday 
Week beginning 16th November—Anti– 
bullying week 
Thursday 26th November—Non uniform day 
Wednesday 9th December 10am-Nativity for 
Reception and Year 1 parents 
Wednesday 9th December 2.30pm-Nativity for 
Year 2 parents 
Tuesday 15th December—Christmas party for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Wednesday 16th December—Christmas party 
for Year 5 and Year 6 
Thursday 17th December at 10am—Christmas 
Music concert 
Thursday 17th December at 10am—Christmas 
Party for Year 3 and Year 4 
Friday 18th December at 3.30pm—Children 
finish school for the Christmas Holidays 
Monday 4th January—INSET day for  teaching 
staff—school closed to pupils. 
Tuesday 5th January—Children return to 
school after the Christmas holidays 
 
 

Our prayer… 
God, Father of us all, 
thank you for all we have learned this 
year. 
We have grown in faith, hope, and love 
of you. 
Thank you for the friends we 
have made and the good  
times we have shared. 
Be with us as we go forward  
into the summer. 
Amen 

Work of the 
week… 
Every week a  
fantastic piece of 
children’s work is 
showcased in the school lobby (next to 
the office).  
This week, Maryam from Year 2 has been 
chosen for her imaginative story writing. 
 
Do come and take a look!  

Reception’s Presentation to 
parents… 
It was lovely. The children enjoyed showing 
their parents that they are ready for Year 1. 
They sang a rocket song and presented 
each parent with a rocket, ready to zoom off 
to Year 1 with. 


